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Free Workshop for Flood Survivors On
Insurance

http://www.noco5.com/story/23708621/free-workshop-for-flood-survivors-on-insuran...

Fort Collins, Colorado - Larimer County will hold a public meeting in Loveland on Thursday, October 24 at
1p.m. for Larimer Flood 2013 Survivors on Flood Insurance Basics with United Policyholders.

The program, ‘Roadmap to Recovery’, at the Loveland City Council Chambers, 500 E. Third St., will be
presented by United Policyholders, a non-profit consumer organization assisting disaster survivors for
over 20 years. Residents whose homes were damaged or destroyed in the recent flooding and who have
flood insurance are encouraged to attend as well as Larimer County officials, long term recovery aid
workers and Case Managers. The program will be videotaped and rebroadcast on the County’s web site.
To find out more about what Larimer County is doing in flood recovery please visit the County’s web site:
Visit the web site: http://larimer.org/flooding2013/

Citizens are encouraged to sign up to receive new information published on the County’s Flood Recovery
web site. Information such as updates on road access, pertinent meetings and more is available.
Subscribe at: http://larimer.org/subscriptions.cfm?sub=flood

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
insurance or certify, endorse or warrant any of the insurance products, vendors, or professionals identified on our website.
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